
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 21, 2022 4:31 PM 
'Lube, Matthew W.' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: docket #20200226-SU 

Good afternoon, Matthew W. Lube 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01388-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Lube, Matthew W.<Matthew.Lube@orlandohealth.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 2:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; commissioner.passidomo@psc.state.flu.us 
Subject: docket #20200226-SU 

Dear commissioners: 

This email is in reference to the sewer proposal on Palm Island. 

I am Matt Lube, a home owner on 290 Kettle Harbor Drive. 

I am asking that the PSC deny EU's application for wastewater service. 

First and foremost, I do not feel there is a proven need for the service, and it was not requested by me. Many (most) of 
my neighbors feel the same. 

There is a tremendous amount of information that is lacking, especially when it comes to the financing of the project. 
already pay a huge amounts of insurance, flood insurance as well as taxes on our home - and quite frankly I'm not sure I 
can afford the potential costs to set up/ and maintain this service - that we feel is not necessary. The lack of technical 
expertise of the EU concerns me, as do the anticipated (many of which are unknown) costs of this project. 

My wife's parents built one of the first 20 homes on this Island. We all are fortunate to own a BEAUTIFUL, 
relatively untouched, unspoiled piece of Florida - please help us keep our little island that way. 

Sincerely -

Matthew W. Lube 
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Property Owner, Palm Island Estates FL 
 
 

This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 
addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, use, or distribution of this e-mail 
message and any attached files is strictly prohibited. 
 
This communication may contain material protected by Federal privacy regulations, attorney-client work 
product, or other privileges. If you have received this confidential communication in error, please notify the 
sender immediately by reply e-mail message and permanently delete the original message. To reply to our email 
administrator directly, send an email to: postmaster@orlandohealth.com . 
 
If this e-mail message concerns a contract matter, be advised that no employee or agent is authorized to 
conclude any binding agreement on behalf of Orlando Health by e-mail without express written confirmation by 
an officer of the corporation. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of Orlando Health.  




